
 

 

Region E Welcomes New Coalition Coordinator as Phil Carpenter Retires 

Phil Carpenter, the Coalition Coordinator with Region E, will be retiring in May. Phil has been with 
Piedmont Athens Regional Medical Center for over 16 years and is currently the Emergency 
Management and Safety Manager. Phil has been a leader in Georgia’s Healthcare Preparedness Program 
(HPP) and we are appreciative of his many contributions.  We wish him the best as he enjoys his well-
deserved retirement. 

Kimberly Miller is assuming Phil’s position as the Emergency Management and Safety Manager for 
Piedmont Athens Regional Medical Center.  Kimberly will also serve as the Healthcare Coalition 
Coordinator for Region E.  With over twenty years of healthcare experience, Kimberly enjoys utilizing her 
skills to contribute to superior customer service, process improvement, safety, and coordinating 
response activities.  Kimberly worked for Morgan Medical Center in Madison, Georgia where she served 
in various roles over fifteen years, with six years as the Quality and Safety Manager.  Kimberly also 
worked for UofL Health - Mary and Elizabeth Hospital in Louisville, Kentucky as a Performance 
Improvement and Peer Review Coordinator prior to accepting her new position in Georgia.  Kimberly 
received her Bachelor of Business Administration from University of Georgia in 2020.  In her free time, 
she loves to travel, volunteer, and spend time with family and friends.   

Kimberly may be reached at Kimberly.Miller2@piedmont.org or 706-475-4452. 
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